
 

Proposed eReserve2 Battery Storage Project  
Virtual Community Open House (Online or Telephone) 

Wednesday, May 13th, 2020 – 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM 
 

 

TERIC Power Ltd. is proposing to construct the eReserve2 Battery Storage Project approximately twenty 
kilometers north of the Village of Irma. The facility will consist of a 20-Megawatt (MW) capacity lithium-ion 
battery storage system, located at the SE-11-48-09-W4M surface location. 
 

The proponents are seeking input on the proposed project from interested stakeholders. Given the current 
COVID-19 situation, we are following the Alberta Utilities Commission’s guidelines on social distancing to 
ensure proper consultation. We invite you to join our Virtual Community Open House session. 
 

Register at: 

 https://ereserve-project.com/ereserve2-open-house 
 

As an alternative, to request a copy of the eReserve2 project information package by mail or email, or to 
schedule a telephone consultation with a TERIC project representative, please contact 

info@tericpower.com or call 403-660-5236. 
 

 

Website:  https://ereserve-project.com/ereserve2 

 

https://ereserve-project.com/ereserve2

